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Our Trip on the Waveney Stardust 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In October 2016 we went on a trip on the Waveney 
Stardust. We started off at Beccles  and cruised along 
the River Waveney. It was very quiet on the river and 
we didn’t see many animals although we saw some 
Swans and enjoyed  tea and biscuits as we cruised along. 

We have two trips booked for 2017, both are from 
Norwich. The first trip is in May and the second one is in 
October. The transport can accommodate wheelchairs 
and walking frames so that anyone who would like to go 
on these trips will be able to. 



 

 

ZOOTASTIC 

 

In November ‘16’ and February ‘17’ we had  visits from 
Zootastic who brought in some of their wonderful animals for 
us to see. It is always interesting to learn about the animals 
and to get to hold them. It was lovely to see everyone taking 
part and handling the animals (even the Tarantula) 



MAKING GINGERBREAD HOUSES FOR CHRISTMAS 

We had lots of fun during the christmas period. We had 
a trip to Highway nurseries to look at the christmas 
decorations, a Pantomime, local Bell Ringers and many 
carol singers.  

Some of the residents helped with assembling and 
decorating the christmas trees. 



ELVIS  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recently we have had visits from an Elvis impersonator. 
He has become very popular with residents and staff so 
we shall continue to book him. He encourages everyone 
to join in which they usually do as you can tell from the 
photographs. We are constantly looking for new acts to 
entertain  you. 

 



SENSORY GARDEN 

The Sensory gardens paths are now 
in place and  with the better weather 
approaching we will be looking at 
planting and structure options. Once 
finished it will be a lovely  interesting 
place to relax in or walk around.. 

 
 

 

 

Missed By All 

Very sadly we have had to say goodbye to , Mr Clary 

Kerridge, Mrs Phyllis Sayer, Mr Jim Lever and Mr 

Frank Cannell. 

A Warm Welcome 

We would like to welcome Mrs Nada Cheyne, Mr John 

Wells, Mrs Elaine Whiting, Mr Norman Boast, Mrs 

Lidy Palmer, Mr Reginald Chapman and Mrs 

Myrian Plumb. 


